
From: Joy Alma
To: Harris, Sophia (Corporate Services)
Cc: Meehan, Maria (Superintendent of Special Services)); Paganelli, Kim (Special Services- Maria Meehan)
Subject: Re: Special Education Advisory Committee Meeting
Date: November 5, 2020 12:41:09 PM

Hi,

I have a conflict on our next scheduled meeting date Nov 18th 
 that evening. This and my previous email regarding

the late running time of the meetings has made me realize that I cannot commit to SEAC at this
time, while my children are still so young and dependent. I was expecting meetings to run a similar
time slot to the CSPCA meetings at St Brigid (7-9pm), which allowed me to attend to bedtimes
afterwards. It is not possible for me to attend meetings that extend past 9pm. I would like to step
down from the committee so I can focus on my childcare responsibilities. I will re-apply when I
have more freedom with my evenings and my children are older.

Thank you for including me in your first meeting and I wish you all the best going forwards.

Kind regards,
Joy

On Tue, 27 Oct 2020 at 16:13, Harris, Sophia (Corporate Services) <Sophia.Harris@tcdsb.org>
wrote:

 

Hi Joy

 

Thanks for your email which has been duly noted.

 

I have copied Superintendent Maria Meehan for her possible response.

 

Best wishes.

 

Sophia Harris, MSc (HRM)

Manager, Recording Secretary

Toronto Catholic District School Board

80 Sheppard Avenue East

Toronto, ON M2N 6E8

Tel: 416-222-8282 x 2293
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